
RELEASE OF 2024 STANDARD SPECIFICATIONS & 2024 ROADWAY STANDARD DRAWINGS 
(6-27-23) 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE:   
 
The 2024 NCDOT Standard Specifications and 2024 NCDOT Roadway Standard Drawings are now 
available on-line, and can be found here:  Contract Standards and Development Unit 
(ncdot.gov).  Additional content has been posted to be used along with these documents, which can be 
accessed at this link as well, under the 2024 Specifications and Standard Drawings websites or the 
Contracts Resources website.  This includes memos with a summary of changes, Special Provisions to 
use with 2024 Standard Specifications, new instructions, updated spreadsheets with general notes for 
both ORD and SS2, etc.  Printed copies of the 2024 Standard Specifications and 2024 Roadway 
Standard Drawings will be available starting in September.   
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL PROJECTS WITH A JANUARY 2024 OR LATER LET DATE SHALL BE 
PREPARED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE NEW 2024 STANDARD SPECIFICATIONS AND 2024 
ROADWAY STANDARD DRAWINGS.   
 
This information is meant to be shared state-wide, so please feel free to forward this information to others 
who may need to be made aware, including but not limited to, Division representatives, private 
engineering firms, GESCs, industry representatives, et al. 

https://connect.ncdot.gov/resources/Specifications/Pages/default.aspx
https://connect.ncdot.gov/resources/Specifications/Pages/default.aspx

